
Dear parents and carers, 

Thank you so much for taking the time to complete our school’s questionnaire on SRE. 

Please see the responses below. 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

After receiving the responses from parents, discussions with staff and governors, we will amend our 

policy to reflect the outcomes desired by our staff, governors, parents and children. 

 More emphasis on consent. 

 More representation for LGBTQ community 

Once again, thank you for taking the time to complete our questionnaire. 

 

Mr Ford 

Deputy Headteacher and PSHE/SRE lead. 


